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Notice to Local Government 

 

TO: Municipality or First Nation 
Date of Notice:  

Chief Administrative Officer 
or Manager 

 

Municipality or  
First Nation: 

 

Address:  

Email:  

 

FROM: Taxi Licensee 
Legal Name of Taxi 
Company: 

 

Trade Name:  

Address:  

Contact & Title  

Contact Phone:  

Contact Email:  

 

Pending Increase in Taxi Rates 

This letter notifies local government that    

is asking the Passenger Transportation (PT) Board to implement a   % 

increase in its taxi rates. 

 
Our request is based on a decision of the PT Board to allow taxi companies to request a 2020 Taxi & 
Limousine Cost Index (TLCI) increase of up to 2.3% for taxis. The decision is based on Consumer Price 
Index (CPI) data for BC in 2019.   
 
You are receiving this notice for information only.  Local government comment or action is not required.  
More information about taxi rates in BC and TLCI rate increases is on the PT Board website at: 
o Taxi Rates: https://www.ptboard.bc.ca/taxi-rates.htm 
o TLCI:  https://www.ptboard.bc.ca/tci.htm 
 
If you have questions about our request for a rate increase, contact our company representative using 
the contact information provided above.  
 
Thank you.  

 
 

September 16, 2020

City Manager - Kathleen Soltis

City of Prince George
1100 Patricia Boulevard, Prince George, BC V2L 3V9
311@princegeorge.ca

Prince George Taxi Ltd
Prince George Taxi
331 1st Ave, Prince George, BC V2L 2Y1
Sam Kuuluvainen, Manager
250-645-1105
sam@pgtaxi.ca

Prince George Taxi Ltd
2.3


